
Dear	Editor,	
	
							we	are	pleased	to	send	you	enclosed	the	final	version	of	our	manuscript	entitled	"Snow	water	
equivalent	in	the	Alps	as	seen	by	gridded	datasets,	CMIP5	and	CORDEX	climate	models".		
	
In	this	version	the	minor	revisions	requested	by	the	Reviewers	(correction	of	a	typo	highlighted	by	
Reviewer	#2)	have	been	addressed.	
	
We	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	suggestions	after	the	initial	paper	submission.	We	are	truly	
grateful	to	the	two	Reviewers	for	their	constructive	comments,	their	advices	helped	us	to	
significantly	improve	the	paper.	
	
With	kind	regards	
Silvia	Terzago	and	co-authors		


